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Night of Caring 2016

Thank you for your sponsorship!

October 15, 2016

Petit Family Foundation

Attn: Dr. William Petit and Rolande Petit
PO Box 310

Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Bill and Rolande,

On behalf of our participants, volunteers, board of directors, event planning committee and everyone else
at Hidden Acres Therapeutic Riding Center, we want to sincerely thank you for your generous
sponsorship of our Night of Caring 2016!

Thanks to your commitment to our cause, we successfully raised more than $34,000 to support our
mission of improving the minds, bodies and spirits of those most in need. Your generosity will help us
continue to make a meaningful and lasting impact in our community by providing therapeutic riding and
equine-assisted activities to children and adults with physical, developmental and emotional challenges.

It was an exciting and heartwarming evening and we’re so thankful for your help in making this
successful event possible! Again, thank you for your generosity. We greatly appreciate your support and
we look forward to partnering with you in the future.
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Mary and Theron Simons
Founders and Executive Directors



